
 

 

 

Dear friends of St Joseph’s 
 

We are delighted to launch our year of festivities to celebrate the school’s  
150th Anniversary and would be delighted if you are able to join us for a 
tea party on Friday, 24th September 2021 at 2.00 p.m. in the Junior Hall 

This will be followed by drinks and nibbles at 5.00 p.m. 
 
 

You have been a valued member of the school community in past years 
and are an important part of the school’s history.  It will be a chance for 
us to gather together to celebrate the past, present and look to the future.  

 
 

Please do reply by emailing me on  
                                head@st-josephs-jun.croydon.sch.uk  

 
       Leonie Fernandes 
          Headteacher  

 

   

 

     

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

  

 
Friday, 24th September 2021 
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